 Press release. 

Lincoln City council is hosting a workshop on construction of green buildings. The workshop is Monday October 22 at 5-pm-6pm at the council chambers 801 SW highway 101. All are welcome to attend. This presentation will provide an introduction to green buildings and the Leadership in Energy and Environmental Design (LEED) Rating System, and discuss the costs and benefits to building owners and communities.
 Green building design strives to balance environmental responsibility, resource efficiency, occupant comfort and well-being, and community sensitivity.  The building sector has a tremendous impact on the environment through the construction and operation of a building. 

U.S. Dept. of Energy finds that buildings in the U.S.:

· consume more than 30% of our total energy and 60% of our electricity annually.

· 5 billion gallons of potable water are used to flush toilets daily.

· Can generate up to 2.5 lbs. of solid waste PER square foot of floor space.

· Contribute to climate change by causing air quality problems (buildings account for 49% of sulfur dioxide emissions, 25% of nitrous oxide emissions, 10% particulate emissions, 35% of the country’s carbon dioxide emissions.

The green building process results in a high-quality product that maximizes the owner’s return on investment. Green building design practices can substantially reduce the negative environmental impacts associated with these buildings and reverse the trend of unsustainable construction activities. Green design also reduces operating costs, enhances building marketability, potentially increases occupant productivity, and helps create a sustainable community.  

Today, green buildings (LEED Certified and LEED Silver) can be built for not a penny more than conventional buildings on a first cost basis. The built environment is both a significant cause of environmental problems as well as a tremendous opportunity for positive change.

The presentation will be by Gina Franzosa the Oregon Director of Cascadia Region Green Building Council.  Gina conducts outreach, advocacy and supports volunteer groups in support of Cascadia¹s triple bottom line mission. She is responsible for developing and conducting Cascadia¹s educational workshops in the state. Prior to joining Cascadia, Gina practiced civil engineering, specializing in water resources systems and applications.

Incorporated in December 1999, the Cascadia Region Green Building Council is one of three original chapters of the U.S. Green Building Council and has become the leading voice in green building in the Pacific Northwest. Cascadia promotes the design, construction and operation of buildings that are environmentally responsible, profitable and healthy places to live and work in Oregon, Washington and British Columbia.

